May 27,2018

Mr. Frank DeFrancesco

Pa Department of Environmental Protection
2 East Main Street

Norristown, Pa. 19401

Email: fdefrances@pa.gov

RE: Sunoco Pipeline, LP

Pa. Pipeline Project

Supplemental Horizontal Directional Drill Analysis

Arch Bishop/South Chester Road Crossing

PA DEP Section 105, Permeit NO: E15-862 & E23-524
PA-CH-0421.0000-RD & PA-CH-0421.0000RD-16 (SPLP HDD no. S3-0541)
Thornbury Township, Delaware County

Dear Mr. DeFrancesco:

As residents of Thormbury Twp, specifically Andover Development, we are very
concerned about the ongoing construction and potential issues regarding the proposed
drilling methods Sunoco is planning along South Chester Road. It is apparent that
Sunoco has not done their due diligence with regard to the placement of these pipelines.
The contamination of well water along the proposed routes, the sink holes, and the
inadvertent returns are some examples of problems that continue to plague this il
conceived project. Of grave concem is the lack of any sort of safety or evacuation plan to
warn residents of a potential catastrophic event that would occur if leaked gases {ind an
ignition source. ME1, ME2 & ME2X in the Andover Development are within 100 ft. of
many homes. This is unacceptable. Sunoco's safety record is one of the worst in the
industry--and it is apparent that Sunoco and its affiliates have no respect for the lives and
well-being of the people and neighborhoods it continues to ravage.

We know the DEP has requested detailed information from Sunoco regarding specifics
about many issues such as well depths and water levels, geophysical studies, casings and
monitoring and identifying potential drilling hazards for the Arch Bishop/South Chester
Road Crossing. Please hold Sunoco to task with regard to these important details.




Simultaneously, a complete and meaningful discussion of the public safety risks of this
project should be of highest concern especially considering that the contents are such
highly volatile liquids and if leaked, would be an odorless, combustible vapor cloud of
gases. That we should "self evacuate" is not a reasonable solution.

Please take back the permits and hold Sunoco responsible to the very highest standards of
accountability with all aspects of this pipeline.

Sincerely,

Cli’ristopher and Den
17 Hadley Lane

Glen Mills, Pa. 19342
610-636-4442
Chris@meccarthyconstructioninc.com

Denise@mccarthyconstructioninc.com




